
Hello  – Class 3 

From Miss Finney 
 

Things I like… 
 Listening to you read in class 

 Handwriting Lessons 

 Drawing and painting 

 Baking cakes and brownies 

 Going for walks 
 

At home I enjoy cooking tasty meals 

and trying new recipes. My favourite 

meal is chicken fajitas! I like to 

exercise and keep fit by walking and 

running. I have travelled around the 

world so I know lots about different 

countries, which I can’t wait to 

share with you!  

 

 

 

 

And Mrs MacDonald… 

Together we are TEAM 3! 
 

We work together in Class 3. We love to 

make you smile every day and we make 

sure Class 3 is an amazing place to be! 
 

The best thing about Mrs MacDonald is 

she know where everything is kept in 

school so she can always find things we 

need. 
 

She will always be there to help you out. 
 

Mrs MacDonald also loves to hear you 

read in a morning.  She enjoys teaching 

P.E. especially when she uses the large 

apparatus. 

At home she enjoys baking and 

everybody loves her cheesecakes – yum, 

yum!  Mrs MacDonald also enjoys dancing 

to keep her fit. 



You will come into school via the playground, through the hall doors, walk 

through the hall and up the stairs. We share our cloakroom and toilets with 

Class 4.  
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At home time you will leave through the hall doors, which leads into the 

playground. 

Our first topic after the summer holidays is ‘Paws, Claws and 

Whiskers’.  You will learn all about different animals and 

where they live. We will be learning about pets, as well as 

wild animals like big cats – maybe you could take a photo of 

your pet or draw a picture to bring in to school. If you don’t 

have a pet, you could think about your favourite animal. 

 
We hope you are looking forward to Year One. 
 

We don’t want you to worry about a thing, as we will be there to help you. 

We have lots of fun and exciting topics over the year, including Enchanted 

Woodland and Superheroes.   
 

 

We are looking forward to seeing your smiling faces in September, ready to 

start a new year at school. 
 


